## VIRTUAL DISTRICT VII MEETING

May 13, 2020

Attendees: John Hodgson, Anne Hodgson, Gladys Olsen, Karl Dewazien, Pat Ferre, Jeff Ribero, Isabel Salinas, Rodney Ragsdale, Carmen Saucedo, Miguel Solano, Kurt Karle, Spencer Vandergriff, Belen Hoyt, Ryan Marquez, Martinez, Frank, Tony, Robert

The District Commissioner brought the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M.

John explained that the reason he called this meeting was to get in touch with the leagues to give them the latest news from CYSA. Everyone should have received an e-mail today. Arizona has a 1-2-3 plan for reopening. USYS is supposed to come up with a plan and recommendations for fall play. There will be some postponement. John asked for ideas from the attendees.

Question was asked about refunds for Spring League players. John explained that CYSA Will refund the Spring League registration if you request it. You should then return it to the registrant or go by the local league rules.

? Are NorCal, AYSO, etc. doing the same thing? John doesn't know yet.

Karl commented that he had a \$1500. Scholarship and no one answered or requested it.

D7 is trying to get refs signed up now to get ready for the fall season. They can go online. If you think positive, we will play in the fall.

All that is needed by the teams is t-shirts. As a group, we need to share with each other, fields, times, etc.

Karl asked if there is any way to prepare the parents and coaches. John stated that we will learn that from the states that are open. As we open up, it will be different. He hasn't heard from CIF. We are waiting for the Governor to say something about the schools. We have to play it by ear.

Robert asked if John has heard anything about the registration program going online. John stated that they have been online for about two months. He stated that if registration is done online, the league will get charged. He suggested that registration could be taken manually and then put in later.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:05